Please be aware -, T
Signs Put In Woods =

In the woods next to school, we have a nature trail and
outdoor classroom that PTO has supported along with
two Eagle Scouts as a project. Along this trail, there are
benches and a marked trail for learning as an outdoor
classroom for Hemlock Creek. Recently we have put up
no trespassing signs in this area due to vandalism to the
benches, trees being stripped of bark, garbage taken from
school dumpsters and left in the woods, along with safety
concerns. This is private property owned by the district.
Although there have been several conversations since
Spring with those involved, the problem has continued to
escalate as to where our school liaison officer is now
involved. We hope that this can continue to be an
outdoor Iearning area that is respected.




